
Access Your Child’s Grades  

Online Thru PowerSchool! 
 

What is PowerSchool?   PowerSchool is how you can log into your child’s online 

grades. 

 

Why use PowerSchool?  PowerSchool lets you check on your child’s assignments and 

current academic performance. 

 

How do I find PowerSchool?  Below are the steps you need to find and use Power 

School. 

 

 

Follow these easy steps! 
 

 

Step 1:   Go to the Spencer-Owen Community Schools web page at  www.socs.k12.in.us 

Click the tab labeled “Parents”. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.socs.k12.in.us/


Step 2:  Under the “Parents” tab, there will be a listing of links on the right side of the 

webpage.   Click on the “Power School Parent Portal” link  

 
 

 

Step 3:  Use the username and password found on the bottom of your child’s report card from 

last year to enter the system and view your child’s information.  You can always call the school, 

(812) 859-4525, to get the username or password if you need it. 

 

 

 

It’s REALLY as easy as 1 – 2 – 3! 


